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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 
 

It was great to see many of you come along to the ‘Meet the 
Teacher’ meetings yesterday - thank you. It means that you have 
not only met your child’s new class teacher, you have also heard 
first hand what lies ahead for the term. For the children, they can 
see you taking real interest in their learning, and that means a lot. 
You might have also got the message that we would like to 
encourage parents’ help through the school day so please let us 
know if you can spare some time. Obviously there will need to be 
the usual safeguarding checks but we see this as the way forward. 
 

I am pleased with how the children have settled quickly into their 
learning. Some classes have also been out and about - Roger 
Hargreaves are getting to know the local environment by visiting 
it! We look forward to seeing all our Foundation children in 
together next week.  
 

Year 6 enjoyed their class Mass yesterday. Next week it is Emma 
Carroll class’s turn so  if you would like to join us, please come to 
the hall for 9.00 a.m. on Thursday. 
 

The McMillan Coffee afternoon offered some lovely cakes with a 
drink - thank you so much to those who contributed and also 
those of you who came along. More cakes will be sold at the end 
of today so I will let you know how much we have raised for the 
McMillan charity. 
 

It was great to see our Rock Steady musicians back again this 
morning. Emma tells me that there are still some spaces available 
- even for the before school group. Please get in touch with the 
office if you are interested. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday is actually Holy Cross’s Feast day - Exaltation of the 
Cross. We will say some special prayers on Monday to mark our 
special day. 
 

Year 6’s boat has been painted and is ready for its sailing 
adventure on Saturday! We wish the team all the very best!  
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mr Cotter  
Headteacher 

Liturgy in School  

Parents and parishioners are  
invited to join us for liturgy,  

9am, Monday mornings. 
 

The theme for our prayer and 
worship next week is: 

 
Love and Compassion 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, Jesus, for caring 
so much about me.  If I get lost 
you will never stop looking for 

me.  Amen. 
 

 

 

 

You will now have been notified if 

your child is successful in securing 

a space in the Pot Luck Club 

which starts next Thursday.  This 

club will run until half term.  Do not 

despair if you were not successful 

this time as after the half term 

break there will be a new selection  

of pupils chosen from those who 

have submitted their forms. 
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Here is a list of some  

important dates  
confirmed for  

this year.  

All information is available 

on our website  

calendar.  

 
 

w/c 21/10/19 
Half term 
 
Monday 28/10/19 
Non-pupil day 
 
Tuesday 29/10/19 
Back to school 
 
Tuesday 12/11/19 
Tempest Photography 
(Individuals & siblings) 
 
Friday 15/11/19 
School Discos 
 
Friday 20/12/19 
Last day of term 
 
Monday 06/01/20 
Non-Pupil Day 
 
Tuesday  07/01/20 
Back to School 
 

1ST—  St Judes 

2ND— St Teresa 

3RD— St Julie 

4TH— St Andrew 

EACH WEEK, WE  

RECOGNISE AND  

REWARD THOSE WITH THE 

HIGHEST PERCENTAGE FOR 

ATTENDANCE AND  

PUNCTUALITY.   

 

THIS WEEK WE SAY WELL 

DONE TO:   

 

Eric Carle (Y1/2) 

Emma Carroll (Y5) 

Anthony Horowitz (Y5) 

 

Our on time  

Heroes 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

 

JD (FS):  ——————- 

SJ (Y1):  Thomas 

EC (Y 1/2):  Anna 

RH (Y2):  Harish 

RD (Y3):  Ezekiel 

DW (Y3/4):  Abady 

MM (Y4):  Charlie 

AH (Y5):Gerran &  

              Alexander 

EMC (Y5):  Daria 

RM (Y6):  Vincent 

 

KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR A DATA COLLECTION SHEET 

WHICH WILL BE COMING HOME SHORTLY WITH YOUR 

CHILD.  IT IS ESSENTIAL THAT YOU CHECK ALL THE 

DETAILS WE HOLD FOR YOU ARE CORRECT AND UP 

TO DATE.  PLEASE RETURN ALL FORMS TO THE 

SCHOOL OFFICE ONCE CHECKED. 
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Thank you all for your support, as  

always.  See you next week.   

Have a wonderful weekend  

Mr Cotter and staff 


